
100th Day! 
Dear Parents,  

 

The 100th day of school is Friday, February 5th - wow! For 

part of our celebration, your child is welcome to complete a 

100th Day Project to share in class that day.  If you and your 

child would like to participate, it shouldn’t be anything too 

time consuming- just a collection of 100 items put together in 

some way. Examples in the past have included macaroni 

noodles, pennies, straws, etc. We don’t want this to be 

expensive or burdensome! Keep in mind that this is not a 

mandatory assignment.   

 

Thanks! 

Mrs. McKenna 

 


